
Going on vacation this summer? Please consider 

the convenience of Pre-Authorized Remittance 

(PAR). The PAR forms are on the counter at the 

back of the sanctuary and require a VOID cheque 

to be attached. Or you can leave post-dated      

cheques with Luci 256-8792. 

We are looking for VOLUNTEERS to help with the watering 
of the 13 new shrubs and all the plants on 
Mondays, Wednesdays and Fridays 
throughout July and August. Please contact 
Bill at bill40@mymts.net or call 256-5467.  

The MARCH OF MEMORY, commemorating the beginning of 

the deportations from the Warsaw Ghetto to Treblinka, will 

take place on Sunday July 20th at 1:30 pm and will begin in 

front of the Group Entrance of the Canadian Museum for 

Human Rights on Waterfront Drive. We will walk to the 

Holocaust Monument at the Legislature. It would be nice to 

see members of all faiths joining in. Sharon will be 

participating if you would like to join her.  

 

Keanna Bateman        Kyla Bateman          Bill Belsham 
Olivia Closen        Ethan Craig                         Mark Crielaard 
Kelsey Dewiele        Alain Gendreau                    Riley Hastings 
June Kaan        Shirley Lehman                      Katie Leppky 
Rob Maertens        Madisson Sitka                          Ryan Small 
Paul Stadnyk        Jessica Steidl                      Casera Viveiros 
Maria Will                      Michael Wright 

*** 

Reg & Carol Crawford                                         Ken & Sheila Hayward    
Philip & Valarie Kuhtey                                           Tony & Krista Shidel 

The Winnipeg Presbytery Prayer Circle invites our prayers 

today for the Young United Church and those in ministry 

there: Noelle Bowles  

 

OUR MISSION 
Windsor Park United Church seeks to be a welcoming 

community. Based on the life and teachings of Jesus Christ, we 
nurture our faith and spiritual life by: worshipping and learning 

together, caring for each other, embracing our diversity, 
reaching out to those who live around us and working together 

in service to Creation. 

THE LIFE & WORK OF WPUC 

June 29, 2014 – July 6, 2014  

Today  Used Book Sale 

Thursday  1:30 pm Little Moccasins  

SUMMER WORSHIP SERVICES 

July – at WPUC beginning at 10 am 
 August – at POP beginning at 10 am 

- We need a few volunteers to bring dainties 
and serve coffee on July 13th and July 20th.   
- We are also looking for help with children each Sunday in 
July. Please add your name to the  sign-up sheet on the easel in 
the lobby. Thank you to everyone who signed up for July 6th 
and 27th! 

The Coffee and Conversation group  is on Wednesdays 
of July & August from 2 – 4 pm. Helen Howlett is the 
contact person 254-5450  hjanhow@mymts.net  Sign-up 
sheet is in the lobby. volunteers are still 
needed.   

Gina, Wayne and Bill are looking for some help with 
the stripping and waxing of the floors at the church 
this summer. Gina will be doing the main floor on July 
7, 8 and 9. Help is needed on the following dates: Tuesday 
August 5th and Monday August 11th. The sign-up sheet is on the 
easel in the lobby. Thank you !  

The WPUC Food Bank is overflowing…  

THANK YOU to everyone who brought food items in!   
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